
BY ALDS. BOHL, LEWIS, BORKOWSKI, ZIELINSKI, BAUMAN, WITKOWSKI, KOVAC, 

MURPHY, DONOVAN, COGGS, HAMILTON, PEREZ 

 

Resolution congratulating Chris J. Fornal on his retirement from the Department of 

Public Works. 

 

 WHEREAS, 

 

CHRIS J. FORNAL 

retired with pride and satisfaction as a traffic control engineer with the Department of 

Public Works on April 29, 2016 after 34 years of dedicated service to the City of 

Milwaukee; and 

WHEREAS, Chris J. Fornal was hired on a temporary basis on July 12, 1982 as 

a traffic control engineer, and seven days later he received a regular appointment in that 

position, and during his career was promoted several times in the position of traffic 

control engineer; and 

WHEREAS, Chris J. Fornal received his bachelor’s degree from UW-Madison in 

1980 and his master’s degree from UW-Madison in 1982, he is a member of the Institute 

of Transportation Engineers (ITE) and was elected president of ITE in 2000, and he also 

was the chair of the ITE international committee for Midwest 2001, developed and 

implemented the first traffic responsive system in the City of Milwaukee in 1993, received 

an award from Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS) Wisconsin for Parking 

Management Project 2014 and has published numerous technical transportation studies 

with the Transportation Research Board (TRB); now, therefore, be it 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

congratulates Chris J. Fornal on his retirement from the Department of Public Works, 

extends its appreciation on behalf of the community, and wishes for him a happy and 

healthy retirement; and, be it 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be 

presented to Chris J. Fornal, an outstanding employee. 

Introduced by Common Council members Jim Bohl, Chantia Lewis, Mark A. 

Borkowski, Michael J. Murphy, Tony Zielinski, Robert J. Bauman, Terry L. 

Witkowski, Nik Kovac, Robert G. Donovan, Milele A. Coggs, Ashanti Hamilton and 

José G. Pérez and approved by all members of the Milwaukee Common Council on 

May 24, 2016. 


